I think you’re going to love this!”

Hello family historians,
We have been hard at work planning the programs for this year, which runs July-June. I'm
excited to tell you a bit more about what's coming up that | know you will look forward to.

One week from today, we welcome Amber Oldenburg with her lecture on “Midwest Archives:
Worthy of More Than Just a Flyover.” Amber lives in the Midwest and has some great insights to
share!

In December, on the twelfth, we will hear from Pam Vestal and her program titled “Chasing
Down Your Ancestor’s Locations.”

The new year of 2024 will bring us Marian B Wood on January 9 and her program “Genealogical
Clues and Cousin Bait on Find A Grave.”

February 13, we will host the author of “Essential Skills for the Occasional Genealogist.
Beyond-beginner Genealogy skills for busy family historians.” Jennifer Dondero will speak to us
about “The Genealogy Roll-up: The Essential Shortcut Every Genealogist Needs.”

March program is still in the planning stage.

In April and May we will welcome Eleanor Brinsko in a two part presentation we are excited
about! April 9 program is “Oh It's Around Here Somewhere: What is hiding in your storage
places that can help your genealogical searches” and then on May 14, “Where did | put that?
How to Organize Your Genealogical Research.”

We couldn’t be more excited about bringing these programs to you!

Have a great week.



